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Welcome to the SNOMED International Software Development Advisory Group space.

SNOMED International established Advisory Groups in June 2015 to conduct specific activities 
that contribute to the fulfillment of the Management Team's responsibilities or the organization's 
mandate. Advisory Groups were created to be agile in nature, with the capacity to adapt given 
the changing needs and direction of the organization. As a result, each group is reviewed on an 
annual basis to review its ongoing need and applicability.

Following this approach, SNOMED International would like to communicate that operation of 
 to review its ongoing purpose the Software Development Advisory Group has been halted

and alignment with organisational priorities and strategic directions. With the review underway, 
there will be no Software Development Advisory Group meetings planned for the October 
business meeting and onwards until further notice.


	Software Development Advisory Group

